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Erie County Lellslature 

Community Corrections 
Advisory Board 

September 4, 2012 

Thomas Dllna, Actina Superintendent 
Erie County Corrections Fadlltles 
10 Delaware Avenue 
Buffalo, NY 14202 

Dear Superintendent Dlina: 

E<1.EG OCT02'12 PM 2:49 

Old Countv Hall 
92 Franklin St., 4th Floor 
Buffalo, NY 14202 
Switchboard: 716/858· 7500 

Thank you for your prompt response to my letter dated Auaust 23rd, reaardlng vending 
machines. 

Durin& the week that you were on vacation, I called your office on three occasions, lnqulrina as 
whether Inmate David Glenn who, attempted suldde In July, were still in the hospital? After not 
receiving a response, I called your office, and reminded your secretary that, I had called 
requesting this Information on two previous occasions. She stated that you were on vacation 
and she had referred my calls to Deputy Superintendent Mike Reardon. Reardon never 
responded to my request. For your Information I did not Inquire as to what Glenn's condition 
was, I only asked to know, "If he were still in the hospital." 

In the future, I would appreciate if you would provide me with the name and telephone number, 
of the staff person who should be contacted reaardlng questions concerning inmates. In tum I 
will share this Information with members of the ECCCAB. 

Sincerely, 

I~OA/. L7_ ,r t2. ~ 
Reverend Eugene L Pierce 
Chair 
CC: The Honorable Betty Jean Grant, Chair, Erie County Legislature 

The Honorable Timothy Hogues, Chair, Erie County Public Safety Committee 




